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I object to a crematorium being located on part of Firs Farm field (N21) as stated in

the Enfield Local Plan June 2021 document.

I object for the following reasons:

- Firs Farm has been a vitally important site for the local community since its inception.
This has been more acute during the covid pandemic when the open space was used for

people's physical and mental wellbeing.

- Destroying a large field with biodiversity will not only affect the immediate land but the
wider landscape.

- With such a large concentration of local schools, it appears an inappropriate location with
children playing outdoors.

- It jeopardises the planning for the community hub which could be a leading space in
North London adding a much-needed space in line with the values and ethos of the space.



